

1. Listen and match the TV programmes (A-H) to the channels (1-8).

channel 1	A sitcom
channel 2	B sports programme
channel 3	C talent show
channel 4	D the news
channel 5	E cartoon
channel 6	F cookery programme
channel 7	G chat show
channel 8	H wildlife programme

2. Read the text and answer the questions below**If I Won The Lottery**

I can imagine what my life would be like if I won the lottery. Wow! I could do so many things, and my life would be so different. The first thing I would do is buy a big, new house. I live in a small apartment, and I have always dreamed of living in a big house in the country. Also, I don't have a car right now, so I would buy a new car. Or, I might even buy a new motorcycle. I like motorcycles, and I can imagine myself driving down the highway with the wind in my hair.

Of course, if I won the lottery, I would give some of the money to charity, too; probably one that helps sick children. Also, if any of my friends needed anything, I could help them pay for it. I know many people that have student loans, and I could help them pay the loans back. That would make them very happy. Plus, if I won a lot of money, I would certainly save some of it in the bank. Also, I think that if I won a huge amount of money, I would open a business. I love cooking, and I have always wanted to open a fancy restaurant.

However, I know one thing I would not do is travel. I have a friend who won \$100, 000 in the lottery three years ago. She took the money and travelled for three months. I think she is crazy. Travelling is nice, but then she had nothing left after her vacation.

I think, though, that the only problem with dreaming about the money I could win is that I have never even played the lottery before. As they say: "You can't win if you don't play."

- What would the person not buy if she won the lottery? _____
- What would the person not do if she won the lottery? _____
- Why would she open a restaurant? _____
- Why would she not travel? _____
- Do you think she will win the lottery? _____
- What would you do if you won the lottery? _____

3. Complete the sentences using the second conditional form of the verbs in brackets.

- a. If she _____ (have) a lot of money, she _____ (buy) her parents a new car.
- b. I _____ (email) Mark if I _____ (have) his email address.
- c. If Greg _____ (can) swim better, he _____ (go) windsurfing.
- d. We _____ (drive) to the beach if it _____ (be) sunny.
- e. If you _____ (win) the lottery, where _____ (you/go) on holiday?
- f. I _____ (not worry) about the English test if I _____ (be) you.
- g. If Hannah _____ (know) someone had cheated in a test, she _____ (not tell) the teacher.
- h. My family _____ (go) camping if we _____ (have) a tent.
- i. If I _____ (not be) hungry, I _____ (not eat) that cake.

4. Complete the sentences. Use 'wish' and the correct form of the verbs from the box.

• be • can (x2) • go • have (x2) • study

- a. Tom would like to swim better - Tom: 'I _____ five kilometres'
- b. Tom wants to go to the cinema, but he hasn't got any money. - Tom: 'I _____ a Saturday job.'
- c. Tom's bus is always late. - Tom: 'I _____ get a bike.'
- d. Tom doesn't like studying Geography. - Tom: 'I _____ Geography at school.'
- e. Tom wants to go out, but he's got homework. - Tom: 'I _____ so much homework!'
- f. Tom's best friend goes to another school. - Tom: 'I _____ to my school.'
- g. Tom wants to drive a moped, but he's only fifteen. - Tom: 'I _____ older.'

5. Complete the sentences. Use so or such (a/an) and the adjectives from the box.

• boring • popular • short • strong • old • unkind • brilliant

- a. It was / film / we watched it twice.

- b. The TV programme Game of Thrones is / millions of people watch it.

- c. They were / jeans / the denim had lots of holes.

- d. My dad is / man / he can carry a TV all on his own.

- e. It was / book / I read it all in one day.

- f. The film was / we left the cinema before the finish.

- g. The children were / they made a boy cry.

6. Complete the sentences with words from the box. There are two extra words.

• amusing	• annoyed	• boring	• embarrassed	• embarrassing	
• exciting	• interested	• shocking	• surprised	• tired	• tiring

- a. Peter didn't know we had made him a birthday cake. He was_____
- b. My mum is _____. I wish she didn't talk to everybody about my problems.
- c. There was a documentary about wild animals on TV, but Sam wasn't _____. He prefers sitcoms.
- d. The film was really _____. I laughed and laughed.
- e. A marathon run is very _____. It's thirty-six kilometres!
- f. My cousin often does _____ things. Last week she had pink hair!
- g. My dad was really _____ when my brother broke a window with his football.
- h. I like flying. It's so _____ when the plane takes off.
- i. The concert was_____.The band didn't play any new songs.

7. Number the conversation in the correct order.

_____ OK. That sounds better.

_____ I'm not sure. I'd rather not go shopping.

_____ Why don't we go for a pizza after?

__1__ How about going to the shopping centre?

_____ We could just go and look in the comic and computer game shops.

_____ I can't do that. I'm meeting my mum at five.